
I live in CD 2. I am concerned by what I see is an attempt at gerrymandering.  I see an attempt to  draw 
boundary lines with Portland and Eugene being used as the hub of a wheel to give those areas an unfair 
advantage in political issues.  Those areas are not similar to the more rural areas they are being included 
within. This is clearly an illegal attempt to gerrymander boundary lines in an attempt to give a party, 
Democrats, an unfair advantage in controlling Oregon’s political scene for the next 10 
years.  Congressional map B, Senate map B and House map B, while not perfect, seem to be better at 
reaching a fair, equitable redistricting.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tony G. Justus 
3227 SW Isaac Ave. 
Pendleton, OR 97801 
 


